
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
  
On behalf of my client NYSEG Solutions, Inc. (“NSI”), I am requesting a one-day extension in 
the due date for the submission of its Historic ESCO Pricing Data Report. 
  
This request is not submitted for the purposes of delay, but rather because the system used to 
generate this report is not operating properly and NSI is concerned that any report filed today 
may not contain accurate information. 
  
I tried to reach someone in your office by telephone, but was unable to get through to anyone. 
  
Thank you, 
  
George Pond 
Attorney for NYSEG Solutions, Inv. 
 


